
PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE 
 

 

The Waterville Valley Board of Selectmen 

will hold a public hearing on the Municipal 

Budget and proposed Bond Issues for Fiscal 

Year 2018. 

 

WEDNESDAY  

FEBRUARY 7, 2018 
At 6:00 p.m. 

 

In the 

 

RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

MULTI-PURPOSE ROOM 
 

 

Copies of the Proposed Budget are available 

at Town Hall. 


